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Anmol Arora <tecniawebsite@tecnia.in>

Fwd: Reg: Awareness on compliance to Advisory on phasing out Single Use Plastic (SUP) items

1 message

Tecnia Director <director.tecniaindia@gmail.com> Sat, Feb 26, 2022 at 9:14 AM
To: sssaniasachdeva@gmail.com, studentswelfare@tecnia.in
Cc: tecniawebsite@tecnia.in, iqac@tecnia.in

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Eco club delhi <ecoclub.delhi@delhi.gov.in>

Date: Fri, Feb 25, 2022 at 1:19 PM

Subject: Reg: Awareness on compliance to Advisory on phasing out Single Use Plastic (SUP) items


Dear Eco club In charge,
                                        Kindly find enclosed a letter dated 24.02.2022 regarding Compliance to the directions regarding banned
identified SUP items and thickness of carry bag as per plastic waste management rule Notification dated 12.08.2021, issued by
MoEF & CC, GoI for further necessary action please.

You are kindly requested to spread awareness amongst students and teachers for discouraging the SUP's items in your
schools/colleges as well as in their homes. Accordingly action taken report may be sent to the department please.

Regards,


Department of Environment
Level-6, Wing-C,
Delhi Secretariat
New Delhi-110002
Tel.: 011-23392032
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